

علم محيد: ١٨٥٢ أ

Dear OSAS members,

It is a great pleasure to invite you to renew your membership with OSAS (Organization for Safety And Sustainability). Last year, your dedication has helped us fund a number of efforts toward Public Safety and Sustainability, including:

- Successful Public Safety awareness events.
- Volunteering opportunities (Recycling initiatives and Proposals' information session).
- Another milestone we achieved (facebook page/whatsapp group).
- Signing a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with regional Auditing entity.

In the coming years, we hope to accomplish even more; including the participation in international NGO programs, and supporting the national civil societies in common causes.

In addition, we are planning to work on Projects driven by social needs that may include things such as designing and presenting public awareness campaigns about the prevention of infectious disease or creating educational programs for underprivileged children. Social needs can be driven by concerned customers or concerned citizens. Perhaps the organization's members put pressure on companies, businesses, or healthcare industries to develop new methods of testing that reduce environmental hazards or protect water supplies in regions where they operate.

Please join our organization for another successful year by donating the renewal amount fees of 20,000 L.L. and if you have any question about the renewal process, please do not hesitate to contact our board of directors on the following e-mail: Lebanon@ieee.org or contact the managing director on the following phone number: LB +961-71972122.

As always, we thank you for your continued dedication to our cause.

We look forward to serving you for the coming years...

OSAS Management Team

